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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 3rd December 2021 
‘From small beginnings come great things’  

The parable of The Mustard Seed. Matthew 13: 31-32 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Today was a very special day for the 
children. They dressed the Christmas tree! 
Every child had a decoration which they 
added to our tree. It looks amazing – well 
done Cadmore   

 

Egyptian art 

Class 3 are currently 
learning about the 
Egyptians as part of 
their history topic.  

They thoroughly 
enjoyed learning about 
the process of 
mummification and 

how Howard Carter, the British 
archaeologist, discovered Tutankhamun’s tomb. 

In art, the children will be designing a death mask inspired by Tutankhamun. 
The children will be using paper mache. If you have any old newspapers, 
please could you send them in. 

 

 

 

 

 
Fri 12.11.21 Autumn Fayre 
Fri 26.11.21 Mufti Day 
Tue 30.11.21 EYFS and KS1 trip 
to Nordan Farm 
Thu 9.12.21 EYFS Nativity 
9.15am and KS1 Nativity 
2.30pm 
Fri 10.12.21  Christmas Fayre 
Tue 14.12.21 Premier Sports 
and Christmas Lunch 
Wed 15.12.21 KS2 trip to the 
pantomime 
Fri 17.12.21 School finishes 
1.30pm 
Wed 5.1.22 School opens 
Mon 24.1.22 Class 4 to Great 
Marlow School (making bread) 
Mon 14.2.22 Parent and 
Teacher consultation week 
Tue 15.2.22  Premier Sports 
Fri 18.2.22 Parent and child 
afternoon 2.30pm 
Fri 18.2.22 School closes at 
3.15pm for half term 

 
 
INSET Days 
1.9.21    22.10.21    4.1.22   
25.4.22   20.7.21   21.7.21 
 
Holidays 2021-2022 
 
Open                          Close  
Autumn Term 2021 
Thu 2.9.21            Thu 21.10.21 
Mon 1.11.21        Fri 17.12.21 
 
Spring 2022 
Wed 5.1.22            Fri 18.2.22 
Mon 28.2.22          Fri 8.4.22 
 
Summer 2022 
Tue 26.4.22            Fri 27.5.22 
Mon 6.6.22            Tue 19.7.22 

 

Diary Dates 
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Road Safety 

Class 1 have been looking at road safety as part of Beep Beep - Road 
Safety Week! The playground was turned into a mini town with roads, 
paths and crossings. The children learnt about how to stay safe when 
out on their scooter or bike. 
 

Christmas Jumper Day 
Christmas Jumper Day will be on Friday 
10th December. We ask the children to 
wear a Christmas jumper (instead of their 
school jumper) with their school uniform 
in exchange for a minimum of £1 
donation. Money raised will go to Save 
the Children.  
 

EYFS and KS1 Christmas productions 

The children are all ready for our first nativity in two 
years! Please make sure that you have reserved your 
seat. May I remind you that KS1 Thursday’s 
performance is for adults only. Thank you for your 
support in this. 

COVID 19 

We continue to be extremely fortunate not to have any 
cases of COVID within school. However, as you will be 
aware, the number of cases of Covid continue to rise. We continue to ask for your support in being cautious 
and vigilant. In particular, we are asking your help with PCR testing your children (or other family members) if 
they are showing any one or more symptom of COVID 19: 

 a high temperature  

 a new, continuous cough  

 you’ve lost your sense of smell or taste or it’s changed  

If you live in the same household as someone with COVID-19, you should stay at home and self-isolate. If you 

are fully vaccinated or aged under 18 years and 6 months you are not required to self-isolate if you are a 

contact of someone who has tested positive for COVID-19. 

Here is the link to the Government site where you can book a test for yourself or your child. 

Thank you for your support with this. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection#exempt
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection#exempt
https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test
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The Place 2 Be 

Mrs Croft has found a resource which she thought parents might be interested in. The Place 2 Be is a website 

that has a huge range of resources for parents to support with worries or challenges parents face.  

They have short videos and resources covering a huge range of worries, issues and concerns such as: 

 My child says " I hate you" 
 Transition to secondary school 
 Mealtimes are battlegrounds 
 Positive gender identity 
 Peer pressure 
 Reading with your child 
 Co- parenting after a separation or divorce 
 When someone dies 

This is just an example of a huge list. Have a look here. 
 
Amazon: 

Don’t forget, we have registered our school with Amazon. For every purchase you 
make, we receive a donation! Please support us by assigning your Amazon account 
with us. Just click on this secure link https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1066943-0  

 
 

As always, I wish you all a lovely weekend. 
Mrs Groom 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1066943-0
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Class Award Name Reason 

1 Star of the Week Declan For trying really hard to make good choices this week and being a 
superstar on our trip. Well done Declan! 

Science  Jorgie For showing us her amazing knowledge about hibernation and being so 
enthusiastic to share her ideas! 

Maths  Kasper  For super number recognition to 5 and for being able to show each 
number with his fingers. Well done Kasper! 

Writer  Elliott  For trying really hard with his letter formations. We are so proud of him! 

Values  Renzo For showing great courage in completing the obstacle course when he 
was a bit unsure. Well done! 

Class Award Name Reason 

2 Star of the Week Hendrik For being so amazing with learning your lines for our nativity 

Science   They didn’t do science this week! 

Maths  Chloe For working hard on learning how to tell the time. 

Writer  Amber For a brilliant information book about Koalas.  

Values  Lily For showing such courage joining a new school. Welcome to our 
Cadmore family. 

Class Award Name Reason 

3 Star of the Week Noah For engaging so well in our new English ‘Reporters’ unit, sharing his 
reporting knowledge and being a super snow scientist! Well Done Noah!  

Science  All my 
super, snow 
scientists! 

For planning, carrying out and evaluating experiments with the snow 
this week!  

Maths  Amelia and 
Grace  

For being such fantastic fractions maths buddies this week – what a 
team you made!  

Writer  Max For excellent joined up handwriting in your English book this week – 
keep it up!  

Values  Stanley  For showing great empathy and respect for others in the class. Well 
Done Stanley!  

Class Award Name Reason 

4 Star of the Week Ashton Well done for making a good start to your time in Class 4. Keep up the 
hard work! 

Science  N/A  

Maths  Habib For making excellent progress, and for working so hard, in Maths on 
division this week. 
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Writer  Laila Making a really good effort in writing her recount based on life of a 
Mayan child; and for recognising the features of a personal recount. 

Values  Charliane Charliane has always shown ‘Respect’ to myself and other adults in Class 
4.  She is always kind and helpful, especially with ICT! Thank you 
Charliane for being such a great example to others by showing Cadmore 
values – well done! 

NEW! Forest School 
Award 

Shehani Having faith in her abilities to Create 
 a great Egyptian coil pot  

NEW! Tidy Cabin 
Award! 

Class 2 Hendrik was helpful in achieving this this week 

 
 
 

 


